March 20, 2024

Jacob Sedgley

Planner I, Permit Sonoma County
2550 Ventura Avenue

Santa Rosa, CA 95403

Dear Mr. Sedgley.

| had previously separately submitted two project proposals as follows;

1) BLD22-8672
“Pole House Residential Alterations, 9503 Goat Hill Road, Jenner, Ca 95450 | 38°26'40.67"N,
123°7'5.69"W, Apn:099-040-031.” The proposal has been approved by Building & Planning and
awaits final approval for septic before being issued.

2) CPH23-0012
“Septic System Plans — Drip” Earl Flewellen, 925-595-2711, 9503 Goat Hill Road, Bodega Bay, Ca
94923, Apn: 099-040-031”. The proposal is currently under review as project number CPH23-
0012.

Pursuant to Section 30601.3 of the California Coastal Act, we would like to formally request a
Consolidated review process through the California Coastal Commission for this permit.”

Sincerely,

Earl Flewellen
Ridge Retreat LLC



